
 

 
2 March 2020 

 

Change of NSX ticker code to IQG 
 

Bioscience asset management and development company The iQ Group Global Ltd (NSX: IQN) 

refers to its NSX announcement dated 28 October 2019 and confirms that the National Stock 

Exchange will change IQN’s NSX ticker code from “IQN” to “IQG” before the commencement of 
trading on 9 March 2020.  

 

-ENDS- 

 

 
For further information please contact:  

Investor Relations Team Email : investor.relationship@theiqgroup.com.au 

Phone: +61 8239 5400 
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